
Adam Rude <arude@cityofshelbyvillein.com>

Parcel #73-11-09-100-137-000-002
rfmessy <rfmessy@yahoo.com> Sun, Feb 11, 2024 at 4:53 PM
To: arude@cityofshelbyvillein.com

The meeting on Feb 13, 2024 is voting, per my understanding, on the parcel of land mentioned.

I do not live close to this area but I think the residents in this area deserve better than this from the council. I would not
want this in my back door let alone my front door. Very sad to think you spend thousands of dollars for a home and have a
store with all its comings and goings, people, semi's, trash all over etc., put in next to you. We have 2 Dollar General's
already. They do not keep their properties up. They stack stuff outside. Would you want this in your neighborhood?

A concerned county citizen
Rita F Messmore
1478 S Greenview Ct.
Shelbyville, In 
Sent from my Galaxy


